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12 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

The Year 6 Leavers’ Prom will take place on Tuesday 19 July 2022 between 6.30pm and 

8.00pm.  

The children may start arriving from 6.15pm at the earliest where they can meet to have 

photos taken outside the entrance to Gold Hall. Please do not arrive before 6.15pm.  

The children will all go inside together at 6.30pm. The Prom will finish promptly at 8.00pm. 

There will be no vehicle access onto the school grounds, so if you are planning to travel to 

the event by car, please use local car parks to drop off.   

The prom is a very special occasion for our Year 6s, more so than a normal school disco 

and in previous years the children really do dress to impress. However, please note that this 

is not an expectation and children are welcome to wear whatever clothing they feel 

comfortable in. 

The school will provide the children with food and drinks so they will not need to bring any 

money with them. 

We also ask for no mobile phones to be brought to prom.  

All children must be collected promptly at 8.00pm by an adult. 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Pesani and Mr Lee 

 

           

 
 

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/

